
 
 

To celebrate our love for reading we are asking children to 
make a hat at home to celebrate their favourite book. We 
will send some card home to get you started. Your child 

will need to wear their hat for World Book Day on Thursday 
1st March. The children will not be dressing up and will 

need to wear school uniform.  
We can’t wait to see your amazing creations.  

 

 


